
Your climate change editorial has the wrong conclusion. You say 
Congress has the responsibility “to craft policies at home and forge 
agreements abroad to limit the greenhouse gas emissions.” However, 
congressional climate change deniers have prevented the current 
Congress from acting responsibly, and they mock administration 
efforts, threatening to undo them.

Therefore, voters must take responsibility and remove from Congress 
all who won’t take action against climate change, who threaten to 
undo emission standards, voted to prevent Environmental Protection 
Agency regulation of greenhouse gases, voted to continue oil and gas 
tax subsidies, plan to end wind tax credits, and the like.

Voters must remove these obstructionist deniers from office so 
conservatives, centrists and liberals can craft serious bipartisan federal 
legislation that will include all of the above plus a tax on fossil fuel 
extractors that will be rebated to American households to defray the 
costs of converting to a clean energy economy.

Judy Weiss, Brookline, Mass.

This letter was published in the Sept. 9 edition.

http://blogs.denverpost.com/eletters/2012/09/08/paying-attention-
climate-change-7-letters/19325/


